
37 Harvard Drive 
Hartsdale, New York 
September 4, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 7 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Thanks for your letter and the action taken with the Secret 

Service concerning the Dal Tex photographer. I don't 

believe I'll do anything about it with Johnson and the Archives 

either. 

My plans have changed for September 16. I'm going on a West 

Coast trip. Part of a new consulting engagement I've under-

taken. So I will have to postpone seeing you until next time. 

Regards, 



9/6 ,78 

Dear Dick, 

'Rowley's reply to my inquiry about the man in the De-lax Bldg 

is that it was Zapruder. This could be the case, for we:do know that 

McCormick took Sorrels in- to see him end they thereafter left together. 

It it is not true, I do'not see how we can novi go eini -fnrtber. 

Have a good trip, and my beet to allyou see. _ 	.   

v.. - Rai°  1,'Easbeigf 


